
 

 

ONLINE REGISTRATION OPEN FOR FUEL CYCLE INFORMATION EXCHANGE, 

JUNE 12-13 IN ROCKVILLE, MD. 

 

 Online registration is open for the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s 7
th

 Annual Fuel 

Cycle Information Exchange (FCIX), to be held June 12-13 at the agency’s headquarters in 

Rockville, Md. 

 

 NRC Chairman Gregory B. Jaczko will deliver a keynote address on June 12. The theme 

of this year’s FCIX is “The Nuclear Fuel Cycle: Ensuring Safety and Security in a Dynamic 

Environment.” Topics to be covered include enhancements to the fuel cycle oversight process; 

improving safety culture; industry perspectives; and rulemakings that will affect fuel cycle 

facilities. 

 

 The FCIX will run from 9:00 a.m. to 5 p.m. each day, in the NRC Auditorium. Visitors 

will need to enter at the agency’s One White Flint North building, 11555 Rockville Pike, in 

Rockville. More information about the conference, including online registration, is available on 

the NRC website.  
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News releases are available through a free Listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 

link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 

posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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